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For Immediate Release

ON 30TH ANNIVERSARY OF FCC SPECTRUM AUCTIONS, FCC 
CHAIRWOMAN ROSENWORCEL CALLS FOR CONGRESSIONAL 

RENEWAL OF EXPIRED AUTHORITY
  -- 

WASHINGTON, August 10, 2023—Federal Communications Commission Chairwoman 
Jessica Rosenworcel issued the following statement today, thirty years after the FCC was first 
given Congressional authority to run spectrum auctions and five months after that authority 
expired for the first time in the agency’s history:

“FCC spectrum auctions have fueled American growth for three decades.  The agency has held 
100 auctions and in the process raised more than $233 billion for the United States Treasury.  
It’s not just that these auctions are a good deal; they are a big reason why the United States 
leads the world in wireless innovation.  They are also an essential part of our economic and 
national security.  The current lapse in spectrum auction authority is unprecedented and it puts 
this leadership at risk.  With the World Radio Conference now only months away, it is vital 
that this authority is reauthorized as soon as possible.”
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This is an unofficial announcement of Commission action.  Release of the full text of a Commission order constitutes official 
action.  See MCI v. FCC, 515 F.2d 385 (D.C. Cir. 1974).


